Mary Ann Williamson Chairman

J. Winston Krause Commissioner

Cynthia Tauss Delgado Commissioner



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Philip D. Sanderson, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

February 27, 2012

Don Sawatzky
Executive Vice President
Sales & Marketing
Pollard Banknote Limited
1499 Buffalo Place
Winnipeg, MB R3T 1L7

Via facsimile: 204.453.1375 and email: dsawatzky@pbl.ca

TIME SENSITIVE

Re:

Request for Proposals for Instant Ticket Manufacturing and Services

RFP #362-12-0001

Dear Mr. Sawatzky:

The Texas Lottery Commission (TLC) is reviewing the Proposal submitted by Pollard Banknote Limited (PBL) in response to the referenced RFP and is requesting additional information relating to its Proposal as follows:

PBL Proposal Section 4.1.2, PBL's Former Clients list.

gabay toute

Confidentiality Claimed PIA §552.110

Your complete response, including the additional information requested herein, must be provided to me no later than **4 p.m. CST on Friday, March 2, 2012.** Your response may be submitted via facsimile to (512) 344-5444 or e-mail to angela.zgarba@lottery.state.tx.us.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (512) 344-5215. Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Angela Zgabay-Zgarba, CTPM, CTCM

Contracts Administrator